
From: Red Warren

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Crossing decision

Date: Sunday, June 22, 2008 9:28:42 PM

Attachments:

Please stop and reconsider another option:  that of replacing the old rail 
bridge, adding lanes for trucks and cars. 
This would be less expensive and get some of those trucks off the interstate 
going through Portland, an unnecessary route for many. 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
Steve Warren 
6800 NE 58th Street 
Vancouver WA 98661 
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